
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ELECTRONIC ACCESS TO SALES INFORMATION (EASI) UPDATE 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”), 

is pleased to announce an update of its Electronic Access to Sales Information 

(EASI) System to take effect on Thursday, December 13, 2012.  Please note that 

the EASI System will be unavailable from 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 12 

through 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 13, 2012, while the upgrade is 

implemented.   

 

A sample of the new EASI System features include: 
 

 An “opt-in” mailing list and RSS feed to provide access to 

EASI sale items from mobile devices 
 

 The ability to edit sale information in order to correct errors and 

reflect changes during the course of the bankruptcy case 
 

 An email confirmation that a sale item was entered into the 

EASI System 

 

The EASI System is accessible at: 

http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/electronic-access-sales-information-easi 

 

The EASI User Manual is accessible at: 

http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/pdfs/EASI%20General%20Public%20Manual.pdf 

 

The EASI Attorney Manual is accessible at: 

http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/pdfs/EASI%20Attorney%20Manual.pdf 
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